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No. NITR/AC/UG-PG/2024/L/1706(1)                                                              Date: 10.07.2024 

 

 

 

CORRIGENDUM 
 

In reference to the Notice No. NITR/AC/UG-PG/2024/L/1706 dated 08.07.2024 this is for information of 

all that due to administrative reason, the date of admission for second round of MBA programme 2024 is 

shifted from 15th July 2024 to 18th July 2024. 

 

All other contents in the notification shall remain unaltered. 

 

This issues with the approval of competent authority. 

 

 

           Sd/- 

Assistant Registrar 

Academic (PG &  Res) 

 

 
 


